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Raszka Shelley

From: Patrino Beth
Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 11:23 AM
To: Raszka Shelley
Subject: FW: HB 4044 & SB 1572

 

 

From: dkpatton@aol.com [mailto:dkpatton@aol.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 11:23 AM 

To: Patrino Beth 

Subject: HB 4044 & SB 1572 

 
Dear Committee Administrator,   
 
I urge passage of HB 4044 (SB 1572), please. 
 
I have worked fifty years to be able to purchase this ranch.  If you take my water, it is worthless.  
 
The time is here for politicians to consider their constituents, rather than their own re-election.  Consider from where your 
food comes.  You and your descendants are not immune to hunger.  To maintain our current, plentiful supply, farmer and 
rancher support is critical. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
D. Kent Patton, D.V.M. 
Patton Ranch Management LLC 
 
 


